
https://www.internetmatters.org/ 

 

This web page offers so much information to you as parents. Children these 

days are using the internet more and more to be social and remote learning for 

school/home learning. Internet Matters has been advertised a great deal on 

the TV and the link above takes you to the main page where questions, 

perhaps you have about privacy settings, how to keep you children safe and 

questions that perhaps your children know more about the internet than you 

do, (they probably do). Please contact me Mrs Perry in school if you have any 

issues that you need help with. The children need to be safe.  

 

 


